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Aug 20, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Today we were informed that the Massachusetts Board of Education will be having a
meeting on Tuesday, August 24, 2021. The topic of the meeting will be:

“Authorization for the Commissioner to require masks for students and staff in grades
K—12 through at least October 1, 2021, consistent with 603 CMR 27.08 (1) (Student
Learning Time regulations) — Discussion and Vote”

Based upon this new information, the School Committee Meeting scheduled for
Monday, August 23 will be postponed until Wednesday, August 25 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Norwell Middle School cafeteria.

Sincerely,
Matthew Keegan

Superintendent of Schools


https://www.doe.mass.edu/lawsregs/603cmr27.html?section=08

